OFFICE OF THE ACCOUNTANT THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA VANCOUVER 8, B.C.

Nº

4484

A

Received with thanks the sum of \$ 100.00

Date

May 8, 1964

Donation for Charles Gorvich Memorial Scholarship

Reference

82-4333

m. E. Lelonde

Canadian Legion, Fairview Branch 178, c/o Mr. B. Victor, 6907 Granville Street, Vancouver 14, B.C.

PLEASE RETAIN THIS RECEIPT FOR INCOME TAX PURPOSES

THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

VANCOUVER 8, CANADA

DEAN OF INTER-FACULTY AND STUDENT AFFAIRS

Chairman Joint Faculty Committee on Prizes, Scholarships and Bursaries

May 4, 1964.

Mr. B. Victor, 6907 Granville Street, Vancouver 14, B.C.

Dear Mr. Victor:

Thank you very much for your letter of recent date and the cheque in the amount of \$100 for the Charles Leonard Gorvich Memorial Scholarship. The cheque has been forwarded to the Accountant's office and a receipt will be sent to you shortly.

On behalf of the University I should like to express our gratitude to you and your colleagues for your generosity and interest.

Yours sincerely,

Walter Hage

Walter H. Gage, Dean.

WHG:sm

THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

VANCOUVER 8, CANADA

OFFICE OF THE ACCOUNTANT

May 8, 1964.

Canadian Legion, Fairview Branch 178, c/o Mr. B. Victor. 6907 Granville Street, Vancouver 14, B. C.

Dear Mr. Victor:

We acknowledge, with thanks, your cheque in the amount of \$100.00 as a donation for the Charles Gorvich Memorial Scholarship.

Your gift in support of the further development of the University will be reported by this office to the Board of Governors. In the meantime, please accept our thanks for your donation.

Our official receipt is enclosed, herewith.

Yours truly.

M. E. Lelonde (Miss) M. E. Lalonde.

Assistant Accountant.

MEL:tz encl.